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  A glorious weekend, that’s what it was..   

Friday, The Sandstress (she who puts the Char in my donnay) had wine and conversation…nothing else.  Very nice, especially considering we really hadn’t been able to do that for what seems like an eternity.  So much going on, but now things are settling back into a normal routine.  I look forward to doing that more often…

Saturday, we went to Kalamazoo.  Sandy was going to visit with Abby and I had the opportunity to go sightseeing.  First, I went to Doug’s to get a look at the new house he’s having built.  We took Zach along and did a walk through.  A fine place;  I’m really impressed.   A great floor plan, a super lot in a nice subdivision, and lots of room for a growing family.  After that, we went to see Vicki and Paul at their recently purchased place.  

Again, really impressive.  The house is of the traditional farmhouse style, but well maintained and very cozy.  The property is spectacular, with the house sitting on a knoll looking out over the rolling hills to the west.  A beautiful setting.  

Saturday night, upon our return, Sandy and I went to the movies and saw “Space Cowboys”.  It was billed as a comedy, but I don’t recall laughing much.  It was more along the lines of Independence Day and, although Eastwood, T. L. Jones, Garner and Southerland are fine actors, they seemed to coast through their rolls.  The storyline held a lot of promise, but never really delivered.  Too bad.  Sandy and I had been looking forward to seeing it from the time it was released.

After the movie, we went out to dinner at Chili’s.  Eat enough to kill a horse, but it was reeeeeally good.

Sunday, yardwork!  Ta Da!  I am still cutting out sod and transplanting it in The Phee People’s front yard.  They are gone for two weeks of camping and I’m hoping to have their front yard done by the time they return home.  That would be a nice, neighborly welcome…

Well, gots to gets to work.  Lots to do this week, although I’m not yet sure what it is…..

